COPY.
TLlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.1.

13th July,1939.

Dear Sirs,

I am in recelipt of your letter of the
10th instant, with enclesures, respecting Messrs. Aalborg
Vaerftts Yard No.64, and have to acquelnt you that the plans
of electrical equipment will be approved,provided the
installation be as shown and amended thereon and to your
satisfaction and the remaining requirements of the Rules for
Electrical Equipment be complied with,

Two sets of ths plans are being
returned under separate cover.
I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours falthfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,
COPENHAGEN.




